
W-F Youth football & Cheer Assoc. 

September/October Newsletter 

Homecoming Parade 
 

Sept.22nd - 26th is Homecoming Week for our  

High School.  We will be participating in the         

Homecoming Parade on Friday, Sept. 26 by having 

our football players and cheerleaders walk in the 

parade.  If your child  attends Fremont Elementary 

they will ride the bus to Weyauwega and then will 

be returned to Fremont after the parade in time to 

catch their bus.  If your child attends Weyauwega 

Elementary or Middle School they will be          

dismissed from class before the parade and will   

return to class after the parade is over.  If your child 

does not attend W-F Public School, they may walk 

in the parade however you will need to transport 

them to the high school by 1:45 & pick them up 

when the parade is over.  Members of our organiza-

tion will be chaperoning the children at all times 

during this event.   A permission slip needs to be 

turned in before your child can participate in the 

parade.  Please return them by Monday, Sept. 22 at 

practice to your child’s coach.  If you have any 

questions regarding this event, please contact Kim 

Delwiche at  920-538-2175 or Nancy Bleck at     

920-407-0761. 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

 

  Sept. 20          Games at Almond 

                Jr. Pee-Wee 5:30p.m. 

                     Pee-Wee 7:00p.m. 

        
 

 Sept. 26        Homecoming Parade 
 

 

 Sept. 27      Jr. Pee-Wee at  

        Winneconne 10:00a.m. 

 

        Pee-Wee at  

     Iola 1:00p.m. 
 

 

  Oct. 4        Games at Home 

            Jr. Pee-Wee 4:00p.m. 

               Pee-Wee 5:30p.m. 

     

 Oct. 11  Pee-Wee Possible Playoff Games 

    Times & Location to be announced 

 

  

 Oct. 18    Pee-Wee Championship Games        

        & Cheer Competition at Rosholt  

Equipment Turn In 
Equipment turn in will take place on 
Tuesday, Oct. 21st from 5:30-6:30        
in the Middle School Cafetorium.  
Please make sure all equipment is 
cleaned before returning.  You will 

be refunded $20 after we receive all 
the equipment & you have met your 
volunteer hours.  If volunteer hours 
have not been met we will withhold 
$20 as stated  at sign up.  Football 

Players in 6th grade  may               
purchase their Jersey for $20.   
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